
From: Sarah Williams   
Sent: 08 September 2022 14:48 
To: Sarah Williams  
Subject: Tilehurst Draft Neighbourhood Plan  
 
Dear Parish Council, 
 
Please see the attached letter which, in line with Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood Planning 
Regulations (2012), invites representations from interested parties as part of the process of finalising 
the Tilehurst Neighbourhood Plan.  The pre-submission consultation period will run from 12 
September to 24 October 2022. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group by e-mailing 
steering-group@tilehurstpcnp.org.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Sarah 
  
Sarah Williams 
Administrative Officer 
Tilehurst Parish Council 
Parish Office 
Highview, Calcot 
Reading RG31 4XD 
   
Tel: 0118 941 8833 
bookings@tilehurstpc.co.uk 
 
The information contained in this email may be confidential and may also be legally privileged. It is 
intended solely for the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient then please delete 
forthwith. 
 
Please note my normal working days are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
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